
RIDGECREST INTERMEDIATE  

NOVEMBER 21, 2024 

STUDENT BULLETIN   

 

1. 6th grade Raiders, join in on this wacky event! Friday your WEB leaders have planned a frozen 

Turkey Toss bowling competition on the upper soccer field. Prizes for all winners. Don’t miss this 

one, gobble gobble! 

 

2. Congratulations again to all of our students who submitted work for the Reflections Art Show! 

Please come to the front office to pick up your amazing work by the end of school day tomorrow.  

 

3. Come one, come all! There will be an Intramural Cornhole Tournament that will take place during 

lunch. All skill levels welcome! Find a partner to fight for bragging rights over the entire school 

while also winning some prizes. You can grab a friend, teacher, or staff member to compete. 

Teachers and staff are encouraged to join! Mr. Tsudama will be out on the field during lunch 

today so you can practice playing cornhole to see how fun and easy it is to play. He will also be 

taking signups. You may ONLY sign up ONCE. See you on the blacktop! 

 

4. Homework Club will be in room 101 today. 

 

5. This week’s Sports Announcements: Basketball and Soccer tryouts will be Tuesday Dec. 3rd and 

Thursday Dec. 5th. Bring a Completed Emergency Card which can be found on the Ridgecrest 

Website. 

Signups are now available for Tennis, Golf and The Cross-Country Running Club. Registration 

and information are on the Ridgecrest Website. 

 

6. The library will be closed today. 

 

7. Raiders, come and take a look through the lost and found box that is in front of the auditorium. 

Anything left in the lost and found by the end of the school day tomorrow, will be donated! 

 

8. Reminder: Next week is Thanksgiving Break, so we will be out of school all week! Also, tomorrow 

is a regular school day NOT a minimum day. 


